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HEDGES 
 
Thank you to all of you who are vigorously trimming back your hedges.  It seems that they are expanding weekly at 
the moment with the wet and warm weather.  There are still some properties along Main Road which have hedges 
which are encroaching onto the narrow footways, please ensure that you trim your hedge back to your property 
boundary to keep pedestrians safe when walking in Goostrey.  Thank you for your assistance. 
 
FRIENDS OF BOOTHBED PLAY AREA 
 
At the Annual Parish Meeting we announced that we would be forming a group similar to the Friends of Goostrey 
Station for the Play Area on Booth Bed Lane.  If anyone would like to volunteer to join the group please contact the 
Clerk. 
 
PARISH COUNCIL SURGERIES 

Surgeries are held on the 2
nd

 Saturday of the month from 10–11am in the Village Hall Lounge, to give residents the 
opportunity to raise concerns with Councillors.  The surgeries for the next two months will be held on: 

11
th

 July and 12
th

 September (there is no surgery in August) 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS   
 

 Parish Council – Tuesday 14
th

 July at 7.30 pm in the Village Hall Lounge. 

 Finance Meeting – Monday 6
th

 July at 7.30 pm in the Village Hall Committee Room 
 

Please note: There is no Parish Council Meeting in August. 
 

PARISH OFFICE OPENING HOURS 

The Parish Office is open three half days a week:  Monday 9.30am – 12.30pm, Wednesdays & Friday 1.00pm – 4.00pm  
Contact Details:    Phone 01477 535825 (answerphone out of office hours)  

 

Contact Details:    Phone 01477 535825; e-mail parishcouncil@goostrey.info or drop a letter into the  

PARISH COUNCILLORS 

Cllr Peter Godfrey 
(Chairman) 

533745 Cllr Cath McCubbin 
(Vice Chairman) 

535139 

Cllr Roger Bennett 532723 Cllr Ken Morris 534622 
Cllr Cyril Caulkin 533492 Cllr Ian O’Donoghue 537268 
Cllr David Craggs 534314 Cllr Terence Rathbone 537461 
Cllr Graham Lenihan 535180 Cllr Emma Williams 533403 
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